
 

For Local 8 Members at Waterfront Credit Union 
December 7, 2022 

   

Contract Vote  
 
Our bargaining team has worked hard to make real improvements to our new Union 
contract and wages for all bargaining unit members at Waterfront Credit Union. The 
hard work has paid off, and we have reached a recommended tentative agreement 
and our bargaining team is recommending a YES vote!  
 
Tara Powell, your Union Representative will hold drop-in informational meetings by 
Zoom: 
 
December 7, 2022: 6:30-7:30PM 
December 12, 2022: 11:30-1PM 
December 13, 2022: 6:30-7:30PM 
 
You can view the full recommended tentative agreement document here. You can also 
view the LOU for the conversion of the Vacation and Sick time to Paid Time off here. 
 
Online voting will be open starting December 8 at noon and will close December 13, 
at 3:00 pm. 
 

Electronic Voting Instructions: 
This vote will be done online. Click here to submit your vote.  
 
Our Union Bargaining Team: Valori Flake, Joann Mayon, Roxanne Law, Kimberly Sauer 
and Crissy Everly.   

https://www.opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/WFCU-TA-2022.pdf
https://www.opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/WFCU-TA-LOU-re-conversion-to-PTO-2022.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/66S5XG8


 
 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact your union 
representative: Tara Powell at tara@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 
ext. 106 
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